
 

Planned Absence 
If your child is ill or going 

to be absent please could 

you phone us and let us 

know before 9.30am. 

DO NOT EMAIL THE 

SCHOOL. 

Always telephone, we do 

have an answerphone, your 

message will be noted. 

If you have a planned 

absence please fill in a 

form, you will find this in 

the lobby near the entrance 

door. 

 
 

.’ 

 

Its Hot! 

Please remember to provide 

your child with a named sun 

hat and water. Please apply a 

good layer of sun cream to 

their skin before they arrive 

for their nursery session. 

Yorkies can re-apply cream 

midday for those children 

staying on, as will the staff 

for 30 hour children. Please 

can you put your child’s name 

on the sun cream. Thank you 

 

 

Congratulations to 

WHITE group for being 

the highest attendees in 

APRIL. 

The children’s teacher 

Robyn has a Sainsbury 

voucher and will decide 

what to spend it on as a 

treat for the children. 

          Important Notice! 

Phonics Corner 

When you read 

your child a story 

can they make any 

sound effects to go 

with it? 

Could be a lot of 

fun! 

Group Photos 

You will see your 

child’s group photo 

outside their class-

room or in.  

Please pick up 

your photo sample 

from your child’s 

key teacher. 
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Firm  

Foundations 

Please could 

you put any 

feedback on 

Tapestry. 

 ay 25th May Inset Day 

28th May/1st June Half Term 

4th June  Back to School 

Diary Dates 

 

 

Bumped Head 
 

If your child has a bump 

to their head during their 

time at York Road Nursery 

School or Yorkies you will 

receive a call from a mem-

ber of staff to notify you 

this has happened. Please 

do not be alarmed, this is 

purely a 

safety pro-

cedure to 

inform you. 


